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The Unanimous Shareholder Agreement for the Canadian LNP Consortium Inc., which was approved by the CRTC July 24, 1998 can be obtained from Mr. J.R. Sarrazin, President of the Canadian LNP Consortium Inc..  Mr. Sarrazin may be reached by telephone at 613 823 0144 , Fax at 613 823 1169, by email at jr.sarrazin@sympatico.ca or by mail at 6 Eagle Chase Crt., Nepean, Ontario, K2J 3N5.





This Unanimous Shareholders Agreement  is not made electronically available for corporate and administrative purposes and should only be considered with all associated documentation.














